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Client Release 

Update 19 

Thursday 24th July 2022 

NZ MPI reference: 11443793806.  

 

Adhesif Labels continues to be fully operational throughout all levels of the C-19 pandemic as essential 

business providers and we are registered on the Close Contact Exemption Scheme as a Critical Service. 

The Covid landscape continues to change, and we are seeing a second wave of Covid return to the 

business.  

When considering our options there are two main criteria that we consider:  

1. Health and wellbeing of our staff   

2. Business continuity  

Therefore, we have changed our operating conditions as follows: 

• Shifts have resumed a separation period of 15 minutes between shifts 

• Press passes can continue but will be conducted without entering the factory 

• Regular RAT testing is being undertaken under agreed conditions  

• Mask wearing for trades and associated services in the building will be required 

• Our office bound staff continue to work as normal 

 

We continue to be agile and can return to various levels of operations at a moment’s notice. Our Covid 

Response Team remains in place for the near future as we remain committed to providing an ongoing 

uninterrupted supply chain and a protected place of work. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us or contact me directly. 

 

 
Keri Dempster 

General Manager 

+64 21 449907 


